
    
  
     
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
By email 

Our Ref: MGLA130317-5561 
 

10 April 2017 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 13 March 2017. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You requested:  
 

Please provide me with records of all correspondence exchanged in the last 12 months, 
be it electronic or otherwise, between Assembly Member, Florence Eshalomi, and any 
representative of the "United Private Hire Drivers" (UPHD).  

 
 
We have checked our records and I can confirm that we do hold some information within the 
scope of your request. Florence Eshalomi AM received an email from UPHD to all London 
Assembly Members.  
 
Please see attached information. We have redacted a small amount of personal data contained 
within some of the documents in accordance with s40 (2) of the Freedom of Information Act 
2000. The Greater London Authority has a responsibility to hold personal data securely in line 
with the principles of the Data Protection Act 1998 and releasing this information would 
contravene the first principle of fair and lawful processing. 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Ruth Phillips 
Information Governance Officer 
 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
 




